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A message from the Headteacher 
 

Attendance Matters 
 

This week it has been a real pleasure to bring Olivia Corfield, our 

new Chair of Governors, around the different schools. She was 

impressed with the classes and how the three schools embrace 

education in different ways, whilst also working hard for each 

individual child. Other members of the Governing Board will be 

visiting the schools soon to see some fantastic learning and how 

the different schools work.  

Have a lovely weekend.   

Acorn 90% 

 

Oak 96% 

 
 A good attendance 

target is 97% up 

 

Celebration Assembly 
Each week in our celebration assembly the 

staff award the children for various 

achievements. 

Congratulations to the following children on 

receiving Value Awards: 

Freya-Love 

Emily-Friendship 

Delilah-Love 

Ashton-Respect 

Congratulations to the following children for 

being in the Golden Book: 

Beau 

Helen 

Jack 

House Points 

 
Kett 

 
Cavell 

 
Townshend 

25 24 22 

 

 

Key Dates Coming Up 
 
Tuesday 2nd October-Dress like a Rock star 
Children can come to school dressed like a Rock star as we look at some TT Maths. 
 
Parent’s consultations will be over Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th October. 
Clipboards with times will be available to book next week on the school playground. 
 
Harvest Festival Assembly will be on Thursday 24th October at Northrepps Church. 
Please check your childs bookbags and backpacks for a letter regarding Harvest Festival 
that was sent home on Thursday. 
 

 



This week in pictures from across the school… 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Squirrels-This week our book of the 

week has been 'The Squirrels that 

Squabbled'. You might hear the names 

Cyril and Bruce as those were their 

names! We have been using our senses 

to explore moss, leaves, acorns and 

pinecones. We tasted blackberries and 

used ramps to see which 3D shapes 

rolled like a pinecone.  

 

Oak- Oak have been writing in role English 

this week learning about the characters 

from Leo and the Gorgans curse. They 

have also been learning about the 

different functions of teeth and exploring 

their own mouth.  

 

Acorn Outdoor 

Learning 

Acorn had a leafy 

afternoon, 

matching, rubbing 

and playing listening 

games! 

Oak Outdoor Learning 

This week oak asked to get out the mud 

kitchen and made some amazing pies and 

delicious drinks. We made friends with some 

snails and some found it hard to say 

goodbye so we will read bog baby next 

time. 

Acorn-This week 

Acorn class have 

been creating story 

maps based on a 

well-known story. 

They have had fun 

discussing new 

characters and 

adventures. 

 



 
 
 

 


